
Notice to the public by the Central Bank of Sri Lanka !

From 31st March 2018 until further notice, the currency notes which have been willfully mutilated can 
be exchanged for clean currency notes from the head office of the Central Bank of Sri Lanka or by 

sending to the head office through regional offices or by registered post.

The relevant form for this service can be obtained from the Central Bank of Sri Lanka web site (www.cbsl.gov.lk) or 
regional office or from any branch of Licensed Commercial Bank.

However, the currency notes have been mistakenly marked in the form of a small dot or a line are 
not considered as willfully mutilated currency notes and such currency notes can be further used 

for transactions.

LET’S USE CLEAN NOTES WITHOUT MUTILATION !
 LET’S PROTECT THE NATIONAL WEALTH !
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